
 
 
Newsletter November 2015 
 

The exhibition in Kidderminster Library is looking good. The mayor opened it on 

Saturday morning and she praised all the artists for such excellent work. 

Thank you to all those who came along and to Gina and Judy for making the teas.  

 

The Library has asked us if we would like to leave the exhibition hanging throughout 

December and so it will mean that the taking down and collection day will now be 

on TUESDAY DECEMBER 29TH BETWEEN 10.30 AND 11.00  

 

If you are lucky enough to make a sale then the picture can be replaced for December 

Let’s hope we have a few more sales this year! 

 

The trip to Bristol was a great success, we all enjoyed the exhibition.  

A big THANK YOU to David Spurrier for making the arrangements.  

 

 

12th November - This Thursday at Trimpley Hall we will be having a work night / 

discussion on working from photos. If you would like to join in then please bring along a 

piece of work and the reference photos that you used . 

 

19th November - Colin Hill will be coming along to talk to us about how to make a 

photo book 

 

26th November - is appraisal night with David Spurrier 

 

Tickets for our Christmas Celebration will be on sale as of this Thursday 

£5.00 each for members / guests 

 

The group called JOURNEYMAN will be coming along to 

entertain us 

 

There will be a food donation suggestion list for the buffet table. 

Please tick what you would like to bring (just so we don't have a mountain of sausage 

rolls) 



 

There will be NO more meetings for the month of December 

Next meeting is JANUARY 7th Theme of the month ' PRINT MAKING' 

 

P.S. I know some of you have received emails apparently from me with an attachment to 

a link on the internet. PLEASE DO NOT OPEN THEM just delete . I would never send you 

anything like this. My newsletter will always say KAS so you know it is from the real me. 

I am sorry but this does happen. I even had one myself from me HA HA ! 

 

Happy Painting  

from the real SHELLEY WARING  
 

  



CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION  

 

This year as it is our 85th year we have decided to celebrate in style. 
 

SO...... We will be having entertainment in the form of a 

group called 'Journeyman' 
 

Tickets will be on sale soon at £5.00 members and guests. 
 

We will ask you to bring a plate of food for the buffet. 
You are welcome to bring your own drinks and glasses. 

Tea and Coffee provided 
 

I know this has been a long newsletter but there is so much to tell you. I 
hope you enjoy the next three months. We will be planning next years 
programme very soon. If you have any suggestions or maybe an artist you 
would like to see at the club then please speak to any of the committee and 
we will do our best 

 

HAPPY PAINTING 
 

SHELLEY 
 


